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14th September 2021 

Dear Year 7 Parents/Carers,  

We are extremely delighted with how the Year 7 children have settled back in so quickly after the Summer 
holidays. Their attitude to their learning has been wonderful!  

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you all to a meeting on Monday 20th September at 
3:40pm – 4.10pm, just to go through the year ahead and answer any questions that you may have.  

After you have collected your child, we will meet in the Year 7 playground, where Mr Malone and Mr Dér 
will take you to your child's class room. Please can we ask that you enter the school building wearing a 
mask.  

We look forward to seeing you soon. If you are unable to make this meeting, the handout and meeting 
content will be available to see on our school website.  

Thank you very much for your support.  

Kind regards,  

Year 7 
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